
 

 

   14th January 2018 

       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         trevcar@bigpond.net.au  

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – Tony Phillips 

         tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au 

         http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/  
 

       Next meeting: Tuesday 16th January 2018 

 

      Happy New Year 
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Next meeting on 16th January 2018 
 
Who would think that we are into our second calendar year. 
 
The agenda on Tuesday will be as follows: 
 

• Presidents Report Trevor Ratcliffe 

• Financial Report Tony Phillips 

• Secretaries Report Paul Morris 

• RCEH Car Show BBQ Paul Morris 

• Reports by other members 
 
Activities will be: 
 

• Prepare a plan of the three areas 
 

o Existing store room 
o Area between the roller door and existing store roo 
o Outside undercover area 

 

• Place hook for dartboard outside in the covered area 

• Determine fittings and ducting required for use of the dust extractor and lathe. 

• Agree how to set up the cabinet to hold audio – visual equipment 

• Chess, Jigsaws and other games available after the reports. 
 
Of course there will be sausages for lunch in between all this. 
 
 
Parks Victoria (PV) 
 
Negotiations continue with PV and they are currently working through the options and requirements 
for a site at Lysterfield Park. Work continues on the park bench repairs for PV. President Trevor has 
suggested a planning scheme amendment to PV which will enable a Men’s Shed to be on PV Land. 
 
City of Casey 
 
A meeting with the two councilors for Endeavour Hills was held last Tuesday with the EHMS 
Committee. President Trevor will give details in his report at our next meeting, but don’t hold your 
breath. 
 
 
 
Other activites 
 
The chess club, bike riding and walking clubs will continue into the second year. 
 
Car Boot Sale – Hans van Dkye is talking to Endeavour Hills Shopping Centre Management re 
holding a car boot sale at the shopping centre as a fundraiser for the EHMS. 
 
 
 
 
 



EHMS signage 
 

 
 
Attached are some bits that I have to layout the word Hills, now I 
wonder if my fellow members would like to add to this to make 

up Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. 
Letters can be made up of anything ‘workshop’ related and not 
too heavy or thick. 
Letter size is 150mm for caps and 100mm for rest. 
These would then be mounted on a sheet to hang or on an A 
frame. 

  
Looking forward with what you can come up with. 
Hans. 
 
 
 
Dandenong All Holden Car Show on 18th March 2018 
 
 

 
The EHMS will be barbequing at this event held by the 

Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills. This will be the 10th 

annual show which was started by Rotary Club of 

Endeavour Hills and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

member Tony Phillips. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Cardinia Reservoir 

Work continues repairing the outdoor furniture in the park. 

 

 

 

Building Fund 

Tony Phillips has been quietly fundraising and we now have over $21,000 in our building fund, 

thanks Tony. 

 

John Grennan presented a cheque for $500 from Dandenong Rotary to the treasurer at the committee 

meeting. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 

         

 

21,388.55

100,000

0 20000 40000 60000 80000 100000 120000

Building Fund

 


